
 
 
 
Thank you for choosing Sole e Mare for your vacation!  
 
At Sole e Mare we are continuously monitoring the development of COVID-19 around the 
world and we follow the guidelines of local health authorities. 
 
Now, more than ever, we are focused on the health and safety of our guests. At our 
guesthouse, hygiene and cleanliness are always prioritized. 
 
In order to secure it, we have set-up procedures, plans and routines in place, so that all of 
our guests can feel safe when staying at our hotel. 
 
• We follow the guidelines and recommendations of local authorities 
• Providing more hand wash and disinfectant products upon check in to our guests  
• Our staff members will check their daily temperature  
• Frequent disinfection of the common areas 
• Rooms thoroughly disinfect by our experienced Housekeeping staff 
• Regular disinfection of exposed surfaces 
 
Our guesthouse will be operating as normal with every precaution. As our top priorities are 
our guests, our staff and their safety, we will be taking every action to achieve this. 
 
Should you have further questions about our safety procedures and making a reservation, 
do not hesitate to contact us at info@solemare-goldenbeach.gr 
 
Kind regards,  
Sole e Mare team 


